My impression of Mr. Nearman is that he is in league with extremists who would enter the capitol buildings for nefarious purposes.
This impression is based on a photo of him appearing to open the door to extremists on January 6, 2021, plus a more recent video
of him giving out his cell number and indicating he would open the back door for unauthorized access. These activities appear to be
at cross purposes with his role as an Oregon legislator and employee of all Oregonians. Thus, | feel he isn't fit to serve.



